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Pamela Martin

From: Keith Barbon < >

Sent: September 5, 2019 12:49 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 819 - 827 Fort Street Redevelopment Proposal

Hello Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing in support of the Salient Group purpose built rental project.  Our group employs approximately 650 
people.  We are fulfilling a constant need for skilled labour at our businesses.  Over the past several years a significant 
amount of our candidates and hires have come from out of province. Housing has been a major issue in securing such 
talent.  The demographic that we see are looking for mid to upper range rental accommodation in the heart of the 
City.  The fact that this project has an above average percentage of 2 and 3 bedrooms is very favourable.  There appears 
to be a lack of focus on housing for middle and upper income employees and families and I would encourage council to 
support a broader base of development applications such as the one at 825 Fort Street.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Keith Barbon, CPA, C.A. 
Chief Business Development & Finance Officer 
t.  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



September 5, 2019  

 

Mayor & Council 

City of Victoria  

1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BC  

 

Submitted by email: publichearings@victoria.ca 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

RE: Redevelopment Proposal at 819-827 Fort Street  

 

I am writing as a neighbor at 838 Fort Street in support of the application for additional rental housing 

at 819-827 Fort Street. I believe this rental project is a significant positive addition to the neighborhood 

that I work in.  

I am also an employer in the technology sector, and represent a not-for-profit organization that works 

with many local start-up companies. We are constantly hearing from companies that we work with 

about how hard it is for their employees to find quality housing in neighborhoods they want to live in. 

This means close to their jobs, close to shops and amenities, and close to public transit and bicycle 

networks to reduce their reliance on a car. The lack of appropriate housing choice creates challenges for 

our industry when we are trying to attract top talent to Victoria.  

This project has a diverse range of unit types, from studios to family-friendly 3-bedroom apartments. 

Downtown Victoria needs more urban, quality, purpose-built market rental housing and I hope that 

Council continues to recognize this need by supporting this project.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 Richard Egli 

Managing Director 

Alacrity Foundation  

838 Fort Street  

mailto:publichearings@victoria.ca
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